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Comments: To whom it may concern,

We have lived up here in the mountains for almost 60 years. We have family on both sides highway 108 and
highway 4. Family owns a cabin at eagle meadows and living here in the mountains has been such a wonderful
experience with our children growing up here, to be able to experience camping, fishing, hiking and
snowmobiling. All this makes a person who they are and how we grow into who we are. More caring for our
community and our surroundings. Supporting our local towns, and with taking away the snowmobiling, our little
towns, our community will suffer, our children will suffer in the fact you are taking something very special away.
We love the mountains and what it has to offer us, and to our family and friends, that's why we chose to live here.
If you've never experienced going snowmobiling and the feeling you receive from being in the fresh air, the
togetherness with family and friends, you are definitely missing out. Don't take something away that has been
years of enjoyment to those who live here. Our children need a future and hope of sharing with their children to
be able to pass down the true love for the mountains.

Please rethink closing down the mountains to snowmobiling.

Thank you Phil and Penny



